
East Ayton Primary School 

Moor Lane 

East Ayton  

Scarborough 

Tel: 01723 862132 

e-mail: admin@eastayton.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 

East Ayton Christmas Celebration 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Just a quick reminder that our school choir will be presenting our East Ayton Christmas 

Celebration this Friday. In addition to the choir, there will be a raffle, tombola, a sweet 

and cake stall, teas & coffees. Santa will be in residence in the Nursery and can be visited 

for £2.50. The choir will be performing in the school hall at 6.30 and 7.15. The raffle will 

be drawn in the interval between the two performances. 

Friday will be a non-uniform day in school, in return we are asking that the children bring 

a prize for the tombola. We would also be very grateful for any donations for the cake 

stall. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr. Johnson 
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